# St. Bartholomew's CE Primary

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Thursday 11th November 2021 Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL -Tel 01706 344631

This week has been a busy one with lots of great activities going on in school. Individual school photos have arrived back now and what lovely pictures they all are! Don't forget to return them as soon as possible if you want prints. Please take a moment also to consider signing up to the schools infection survey as this is being done to help everyone! God Bless from *Mr Crabtree* 



## OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



Rec -Jordan Mckenna

- Y1 Lola Foster
- Y2 Betty-Jo Berryman
- Y3 Lillia Bonner
- Y4 Shane Fearnley
- Y5 Riley Jagger
- Y6 Sophie Lyon



#### Attendance Superstars

Last week's best attendance was

Year 6

with 100% - BRILLIANT!

Keep up the good work and remember to try and help your class by being in every day!

## MARTERS

#### NO PHONES PLEASE

Don't forget phones should NOT be used on school grounds.

Thank You

#### **Breakfast Club**

(open register)

Operates daily for pupils: From 7:30am - £2.50 From 8:00am - £2.00

#### **DISCO FUN!**

Our Disco, organised by the PTFA, was a great success last week.

Everybody seemed well-fed and happy with lots of dancing taking place!







Having two separate discos - one for younger children and one for older ones was also a great success and meant that there was enough room in the hall to keep everybody reasonably apart.

Thanks to our PTFA and school staff for supporting the event so well!

#### **Schools COVID Infection Survey**

Are you still wondering about your child taking part in the COVID Infection Survey? Please do as the government are trying to find out how many children have had it! It's just a swab on the tongue and doesn't hurt so please take the time to think about it.

If you want to join-in, then sign-up at:

https://studies.ons.gov.uk/s/MUQ708

#### **CLUBS and PICKING-UP**

Just a reminder that as after-school clubs have started again and it is the winter months, ALL CHILDREN must be picked up afterwards (including Yr6) so please make sure we know who it is that's picking up – Thank You.

### PARKING DANGER

Please can you not park on the zig-zag or double yellow lines outside school. IT IS SO DANGEROUS! PLEASE STOP! Thank You

<u>Contact</u>: <u>head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk</u> -- <u>Website</u>: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk